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CANCELLATION BECAUSE OF BUSINESS TRANSFER
Students leaving the area during the first eight weeks of class because of a permanent business transfer may receive a prorated refund of all the 
semester’s tuition and special course fees, provided they submit a tuition appeal in accordance with policy. Written substantiation from the employer 
must accompany the request for a refund. A change of employer, work responsibility, hours, or required business travel does not qualify as a business 
transfer.

Note: Students who are financial aid recipients and receive a cancellation due to a business transfer are subject to financial aid review and possible 
aid adjustment.


